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Dear Students, 

As the CBSE Board Examination 2024 approaches, we extend our heartfelt best wishes to all our Grade X 

and XII students. This examination marks a significant milestone in your academic journey, and we have 

every confidence in your abilities to excel. 

To ensure a smooth and successful examination experience, please take note of the following: 

 Please make sure to reach the examination centre before 09:45 am by all means, as the entry to 

the exam centre is permitted till 10:00 am only. 

 Remember to carry your admit card and School ID cards with you on all the examination days. 

These documents are essential for verification purposes. 

 The hall-ticket must be signed by the candidate and parents. 

 Bring your own stationery, including blue or black ballpoint pens, pencils, and erasers in a 

transparent pouch to the examination centre. 

 All students must wear proper school uniform with ID Cards. 

 Electronic devices such as mobile phones, smartwatches, and calculators are strictly prohibited in 

the examination hall. You must not carry them to the centre. 

 Carefully read the instructions provided on the hall-ticket and question paper before you begin 

writing. 

 Read each question carefully before attempting to answer it. Do not write anything on the question 

papers. 

 Maintain silence and refrain from engaging in any unfair practices during the examination. 

We have the utmost trust in your capabilities that you are fully prepared for these examinations and will 

certainly do well. So stay calm, focused and confident throughout the examination period for the desired 

results. 

We wish you the best of luck for your CBSE Board Examination 2024. May you achieve the success you 

rightfully deserve. 

With Best Wishes, 
 

 

 

Dr. A K Gaur                      Ms. S. Srivastava 
Advisor                     Principal 
 

“Perseverance is the secret of all triumphs”. 


